
BOROUGH OF FAIR LAWN, NEW JERSEY 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT THROUGH  

SOURCEWELL COOPERATIVE PURCHASING 
TO TRIUS INC. through WAUSUA-ALAMO GROUP CONTRACT 

 
 
 Please take notice of the Borough of Fair Lawn’s (the “Borough”) intention to award the 
following contract through Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing Contract #062222-AGI-4, at its 
Borough Council Meeting on Tuesday, October 25, 2022 to: 
 

TRIUS Inc., 5049 Industrial Rd., Farmingdale, NJ 07727 
 for the purchase of Wausau plow parts and accessories 

in an amount not to exceed $72,000.00. 
 
 The Borough believes that TRIUS Inc. meets the needs of the Borough for the required 
equipment. Further, the Borough has determined that it is more cost effective for the Borough to 
purchase the equipment from TRIUS Inc.  through Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing. 
Information regarding Contract #062222-AGI-4 may be found on the Sourcewell Cooperative 
Purchasing website at: www.sourcewell-mn.gov. 
 

The Borough is permitted to utilize national cooperative purchasing agreements under the 
authority of N.J.S.A 52:34-6.2(b)(3) and may proceed with the award of a contract ten (10) days 
after publication of a Notice of Intent. 
  

Any comments concerning this proposed contract award may be directed, in writing, to 
Nick Magarelli, Borough Clerk, at the offices of the Borough, 8-01 Fair Lawn Avenue, Fair 
Lawn, New Jersey 07410.  Please be advised that the comment period with respect to this contract 
award utilizing Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing ends on October 14, 2022.  

 A copy of the resolution authorizing the award of the contract and a copy of the contract 
will be available at the offices of the Borough during regular business hours after the Borough 
Council Meeting on Tuesday, October 25, 2022.   
 


